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18 December 2023 

Consultation on the school admission policy 

Dear Parents/Carers 

The School Admissions Code requires that all schools consult key stakeholders on their admissions 
policy every seven years. We would like to notify you all that in line with this requirement, we will be 
consulting on the Academy’s admissions policy this half-term, with the consultation going live on 18th 
December 2023. 

We would like to invite parents to comment on the policy, although no changes of substance are being 
proposed.  

If you wish to do so, please send any comments to consultation@hyndburnacademy.org.uk  
or complete the Microsoft Form here by 29th  January 2024. 

If you have any questions about the proposal, please do contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

Miss N Palmer 
Headteacher 
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